
  
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

   

                  Dr. Maureen McLaughlin  
                 

Critical Literacy, Close Reading, and  

Deep Comprehension for 

Meeting the Reading Standards K-12 
  

                                         Saturday, September 26, 9:00 – 12:00 pm 

                                  French Road Elementary School, Brighton, NY 
 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

                                       Dr. Maureen McLaughlin – September 26, 2015 
 

Name _______________________________________________ District ___________________________ 
 

Mailing Address ________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Email (required) ________________________________________________________________________   
 

____  Are you a 2015-16 RALC member?  Join now for $35 and pay the RALC Member Fee of only $30 for this event. 
 

____  Included is my $35 discounted 2015-16 RALC membership rate.  (Rates increases Oct.1
st
 to $40.) 

 

EVENT PAYMENT:  ___Check ____Cash ___District PO (Please have your district send separately.) 
 

*If registering by email and you intend to pay with check or cash, please bring payment on the day of event. 
 

Return this form to Karen Speciale at 600 Pardee Road, Rochester, NY 14609 

Or email to Karen_speciale@eastiron.monroe.edu 

 

Register by Sept. 23 
 

 RALC Member Fee: $30 
 Non-member Fee: $45 
 Student Fee: $15 
 Walk-in Fee: add $5.00 
  

 

Exciting News! 
 

NYSRA will be sending a representative to share with us the nominees for 
the K-12 Charlotte Awards for 2015-16.  Then consider joining the challenge 
to help select the next winners!  Your classroom could receive all the books 

nominated for the award at your level.  More details on September 26.  

 

Maureen McLaughlin is a Professor of Reading Education at East Stroudsburg 
University of Pennsylvania and a past President of ILA, 2013-14. Prior to earning 

her doctorate at Boston University, Maureen was a classroom teacher, reading 
specialist, and department chair in a public school system. 

 

Dr. McLaughlin has authored numerous publications including the Common Core: 
Teaching K-5 or  6-12 to Meet the Reading Standards; Critical Literacy:  Enhancing 

Students’ Comprehension of Text; and Guided Comprehension in the Primary 
Grade.  She has served on editorial review boards and has been committee chair 
for the National Reading Conference and the International Literacy Association. 
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